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March 2024 
 
 
Dear Central Ohio Senior Indoor Softball League –  
 
THANK YOU for your recent donation of $3,635 to support our prostate 
cancer research program! 
 
We are truly grateful for your continued generous support and 
partnership in our lifesaving mission – to end cancer as we know it, for 
everyone. Please feel free to contact me at any time for information on 
any of our projects or programs. 
 
This gift will make a positive impact for cancer patients and their 
families.  THANK YOU! 
 
 
With every good wish to you, 
 
 

 
Kimberly E. Epley, PhD 
Philanthropy Director 
 
 
 
 




